
                                         
Parents and carers 

The staff in the F1 and F2 miss seeing and talking to the 

children.  Do you have a Twitter account?  If not would 

you be able to open a Twitter account?  This would be 

a great way for the children to keep in touch with their 

school grown-ups and for them to showcase what they 

have been doing during the school closure. 

Just tag  @QueensmeadGDFT on anything the children 

want to show their school grown-ups.  This could be 

showing us their amazing rainbows, their Pop or Pup or 

Hop writing, a new song or dance they have learnt, or 

just a message saying hello to their friends.  It would be 

great for you to get involved!  We look forward to 

seeing your tweets! 

Thank you for all your support during these difficult 

times.  We hope you are all well and staying safe! 

The Foundation Stage grown-ups. 
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